EA-SnaplLake

From: Gavin_Moere@gov.nt.ca

Sent: Friday, May 23, 2003 4.43 PM

To: EA-Snaplake

Subject: RE: Preliminary Closure and Reclamation Plan
Thx Glenda

| think Lionel wrote that part and | will forward the website to him.

We've actually got a person on consolidating a single copy of the files
for future reference. Your lists have been very helpful in determining
what we missed. Unfortunately | haven't had any time to stay invoived in
this process.

Thx
Gavin

----- Original Message-—-—-

From: EA-Snaplake funix [mailto:EA-SnapLake@mveirb.nt.ca]
Sent: May 23, 2003 1:00 PM

To: Gavin More /YK /RWED

Subject: Preliminary Closure and Reclamation Plan

Gavin: 4 H%mﬁ

Your airfwaste Ietteﬁndicates RWED did not receive the above noted
document. It is available on the following website

ftp:/fwww.mveirb.nt.ca/Registry/EADeBeers/Technical%20Memorandum/Closure%20Plan/

I did notify all parties of this report when it came in from De Beers
and directed the parties to the website if they wished to review it.

Glenda

Glenda Fratton

De Beers Snap Lake Environmental Assessment Coardinator
Tel: (867) 766-7052

Fax: (B67) 766-7074

E-mail: ea-snaplake@mveirb.nt.ca
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